M!ers, Jeanie

— e
From: Irene Bardakjian
Sent: 2020/11/04 12:39 PM
To: Myers, Jeanie
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Kerry's Place Residential Services relief from by-law 270-2004 - 58 Newbury

Crescent, Brampton.
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Hello -

| am writing with respect to the proposed adjustment for the residential home at 58 Newbury Crescent by Kerry's Place
Residential Services.

This is a quiet single family home neighborhood with many young families with young children. We are not in agreement
with this proposal of a group home as it will jeopardize the safety and quiet enjoyment for all residents. Homes of this
nature should not be allowed in private subdivisions where there are young families, schools and places of worship. In
addition to jeopardizing the safety of the residents it will also reduce the value of our homes. These homes were
purchased in this subdivision and a certain standard is expected by all. A group home is a detriment and should not be
allowed. Thank you

Hagop Bardakjian and Irene Bardakjian
89 Newbury Crescent, Brampton, Ontario



